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December 26, 1985 " ' " *

.

Donnie H. Grimsley
Diviaion of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

* Washington, D.C. 20555

Re. F0IA-84-516

Dear Mr. Grimsley:

I understand from my telephone conversation with David Meyer of
your office earlier today that you desire to "close out" FOIA-84-
516 on the basis of your recent provision to us of the documents
described in Appendix P to F01A-84-293 We are not presently in
a position to agree that you have fully complied with FOIA-84-
516. We are continuing to review the documents recently
provided to ascertain what gaps, if any, we believe exist.

?

In the meantime, however, we request that you provide us with
true copies of each of the 47 documents listed in Appendix P,
item 101 (FOIA-84-293), in exactly the same form as they were
reviewed by your Case Study C study team. In addition, we
reiterate our request for the information upon which the
conclusions of Case Study C are based, includine all NRC and NRC-
retained consultant interview notes, meeting minutes,
transcripts, and other information secured in the preparation of'
Case Study C. This would include the bases for the factual
statements, opinions and conclusions embodied in Mr. Altman's
notes of 1/28/83, Appendix P, items 102 and 103 (F0IA-84-293).
We are particularly desirous of obtaining the complete notes and
other records of interviews or meetings with Pacific Gas &
Electric Company's officers, employees, consultants,
subcontractors, etc. These materials were plainly comprehended
by Mr. O'Neill's request of June 19, 1984. We ask that you
contact all NRC employees and consultants who worked on Case
Study C in order to identify such documents and secure them for
our use. As indicated in our previous correspondence, such
information may prove to be extremely important in facilitating
the completion of our study of the reasonableness of Diablo
Canyon costs and in securing California's legitimate interest in
exercising its traditional authority over ratemaking.

Your recent effort to cooperate with our request is very much
appreciated, and we are hopeful that your continuing cooperation
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will speedily satisfy our informational needs and enable you to
"close.out" our request. . We also appreciate your continuing
provision of requested documents without charge in accordance
with the letter and spirit of 10 C.F.R. 59.14a(a)(2).

I

Thank you for your courtesy.

Very truly you ,

x:
Mark Fogelman

'

Staff Counsel

cc: David Meyer, NRC
Edward O'Neill, CPUC
Bruce DeBerry,CPUC
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